
Baker County Grasshopper and Mormon Cricket Cost-Share Application 

Up to 75% match for grasshopper and Mormon cricket control in the 2024 calendar year. 

 

The Oregon Department of Agriculture has allocated $100,000 to Baker County for the 

purpose of supporting grasshopper and Mormon cricket control efforts on private range, 

pasture, and crop ground throughout the county. Completed applications with receipts and 

map must be turned in by September 27, 2024 to receive funding. 

Applicant name:  

 Business name: 

Contact email/phone: 

Mailing address: 

 

Date(s) of treatment: 

Product and rate applied: 

Method of application: 

Acreage treated: 

Address or coordinates of treated area:  

Total cost: 

Applicant signature:         Date: 

Received by:          Date: 

APPLICATIONS MUST INCLUDE RECEIPTS AND MAP OF TREATED AREA 

For questions or to submit applications contact: 

Will Price 
OSU Extension Service—Baker County 

2600 East St., Baker City, OR 97814 
541-523-6418 

william.price@oregonstate.edu 

Whitney Rohner 
Baker County SWCDs 

3990 Midway Dr., Baker City, OR 97814 
541-519-8310 

swcdwhitney@gmail.com 

• Baker County has received a total of $100,000 to reimburse landowners for the treatment of grasshoppers on private lands.  Funds 
will be dispersed to individuals after the grant program ends on September 27, 2024.   

• Please note that this is not a “first come first served” grant offering; the $100,000 will be allocated to individual landowners for reim-
bursement dependent upon how many grant applications were submitted to the county before the September 27 end date. 

• Reimbursement for chemical will be the first priority, and will be based on receipts submitted.  Application of chemical will be reim-
bursed only if funding allows, and at the rate of $18.50/acre.    

• Individuals may submit multiple applications during the grant period if treatment occurs more than once. 


